
 

 
December 17, 2019 

 
 
Loretta Taylor, Chairman 
Town of Cortlandt Planning Board 
Town Hall, 1 Heady Street 
Cortlandt Manor, NY  10567 
 
 
Re: PB 2019-11 
 Croton Avenue Solar Project (fka Hanover Estates) 
 200 Croton Avenue 
 Site Development Plan  
 
 
Dear Chairman Taylor and Members of the Planning Board: 
 
The above referenced project received a Negative Declaration from this Board on October 11, 
2019.  Subsequent to its issuance, the Applicant presented the project to the Town Board at 
their November 18, 2019 Work Session to discuss the Special Permit pursuant to Local Law #8 
of 2018, as well as the proposed PILOT program. 
 
Both the Special Permit and PILOT were approved at the Town Board regular meeting on 
December 10, 2019.  A copy of the Town Board resolution, Number 331-19, is attached hereto. 
 
At this time, we are respectfully requesting Staff to prepare the Resolution of Site Plan approval 
for the project and have this application placed on the January 07, 2020 Planning Board agenda 
for Site Plan Approval and the adoption of the Resolution.  Should you have any questions or 
require additional information please contact me at the above number.  Thank you for your time 
and consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 Keith C. Staudohar 
 Cronin Engineering P.E. P.C. 
 
 
 
cc: Kieran Siao, Dimension Energy, LLC w/ encl. via email 
 Brad Schwartz, Esq. w/ encl. via email 
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